
Coire Glas Connection project 
Coire Glas switching station 
and Loch Lundie substation

We are going to be carrying out the final 
statutory pre-application public events as part 
of the formal PAN (Proposal of Application 
Notice) process on our proposed Coire Glas 
switching station and Loch Lundie substation. 

The proposed developments are an integral 
part of the Coire Glas Connection project to 
connect the Coire Glas Pumped Hydro Scheme.  
This Scheme will be the first large-scale 
pumped storage scheme to be developed in 
the UK for more than 30 years and supports 
the UK target towards a net-zero carbon energy 
system by 2050. 

The events will be held at the 
following locations and dates:

 Invergarry Community Hall 
Tuesday 8th August 2023

3pm–7pm

Fort Augustus Village Hall
Wednesday 9th August 2023

3pm–6.45pm

SSEN Transmission invites you along to the final public events.

These drop-in information sharing events will be an opportunity to view our final proposals, ask any 
questions and find out how feedback from our previous consultations have been implemented into 
the design development of our proposals ahead of submission of the planning applications.  

+44 (0) 7918 470 281 @SSETransmission

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

Sally Cooper

Community Liaison Manager
SSEN Transmission
10 Henderson Road, Inverness IV1 1SN

sally.cooper@sse.com SSEN Community

To find out more, visit the project 
website by scanning the QR code, 

or use the following URL:

ssen-transmission.co.uk/
projects/project-map/coire-

glas-connection-project/


